
BATHURST
DIOCESE The Right Reverend Mark Calder

The Bishop's Registry 
11 Church Street (PO Box 23) 

Bathurst NSW 2795

06 November 2022

A Priest for Cobar

Dear Brothers and sisters,

It is well over 20 years since there was a resident Anglican 
minister in Cobar.

So it is with great thankfulness to God that I announce today 
that the Rev'd James Daymond will take up this role sometime 
early in the new year.1

Together with Brittany, James has been open to the call of God 
on his life for a new chapter in ministry. It is important to note 
that he w ill continue to do the work of an evangelist as James 
sees that as his primary calling. However, serving as Priest-in- 
Charge of Cobar, w ill only open up immense opportunities in the 
community at large for James to make connections, build trust 
and friendship and share Jesus for life.

This appointment would not be possible without the generous 
support of the Bush Church Aid Society. James and Brittany are 
delighted to be able to continue as BCA field staff members and will enjoy not only the generous funding 
of BCA, but also the wonderful prayer support which being part of the BCA family means.

I have great confidence that James and Brittany will be a great blessing to the seven current members of 
the church and to the community at large.

James commented on his appointment: "We thank the Anglican Parish o f Cobar fo r welcoming us both to 
serve them and to serve with them! We look forward to reaching out to the spiritually lost, sharing Jesus fo r 
life, and caring fo r Cod's people."

Please join me in giving thanks to God for James and Brittany's willingness to serve in Cobar and for 
making the many sacrifices this w ill involve. And give thanks for BCA's willingness to partner with us in 
placing a resident minister in Cobar -  one of the first towns in which BCA ever placed a minister!

We pray also for those who in Mudgee who will feel the loss of James' move. May they know God's 
comfort and be given grace to trust in His plans, both for the future of the evangelism program and for 
Arvo church.

Every blessing,

Mark Calder, Bishop

1 Currently a Deacon, God willing, James w ill be ordained Priest on 03 Dec at 11am, A ll Saints Cathedral, Bathurst.
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